UNIVERSITY OF CAMBRIDGE Department of Genetics

Whittingemame Lodge, 144, Storey's Way, CAMBRIDGE.

24th February, 1951.

My dear John,

Thanks for your note. I had forgotten that you were thinking of anything for Princeton, so by way of trimming dates, let me key that certainly the summer of 1952 is the most suitable, and I have certainly half promised Gertrude to be along in her territory some time in that year.

As regards time, have mercy on my other interests!

Remember that my mice need my attention and even the garden may produce things in May or June or July that I ought to see.

I believe if I were three months in all in your fine country it is about as much as I could do in one year. Consequently bring pressure to bear on Gertrude if you dare, but not on me.

Yours sincerely,